
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Important dates 
  Please remember not to book 

holidays during term time. 
March 

Monday 11th  Science week -TIME 

Book fair arrives  

Tuesday 12th  Year 5    Into University  

Governor Resources meeting 

Wednesday 
13th        9am 

Stay and Play in Early Years 

Thursday 14th Year 6 Booster classes 

Friday 15th  Red Nose Day 

Wednesday 
20th  

Year 2 to Wetland Centre  

Thursday 21st Full Governing Body meeting 

Monday 25th  School journey leave 

Tuesday 26th  Year 3 to Wetland Centre  

Wednesday 
27th  

School journey returns  

Thursday 28th  
1.30pm 

Last day of term  

Tuesday 2nd April to Friday 12th April 
Easter holiday 

Playcentre available (contact Debbie) 

April  

Monday 15th  School closed for staff training. 
No playcentre  

Tuesday 16th  Children return  
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Friday 15th March 

We will have a RED mufti day on 

Friday 15th March. 

Please bring £1 we can send it to 

the charity. 

    What a day!     

Each class had a 

‘Booknic’ delivered to 

their classroom which 

included new books to 

enjoy, a £1 book token 

for each child and a 

book quiz. 

  World Book Day                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                      

All classes went to the library to 

find a secret reader ready to read 

their favourite book.  

If you were a secret reader, which 

book would you choose?  

 

Mrs Thompson 

shared 

fascinating 

facts about 

reading    in 

our assembly.          

 

Did you 

know…. 

your brain 

is like a 

muscle and 

reading is 

good 

exercise 

keeping 

your brain 

active.  

Did you 
know… 
reading is 
the fastest 
way to 
build 

vocab. 

Remember to bring your completed quiz back on Monday for a 

chance to win a £5 book voucher to spend at the book fair. There will 

be five winners selected from the prize draw.  

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Every day 

counts. 

Every minute 

counts 
 

Class 

Percentage of 
children in school 
every day these 
past  
five days. 
(F/M/T/W/Th) 

How many  
children late 
these past  
five days. 
  

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

1L 96.4% 7 

2A 95% 9 

3P 95.2% 15 

4H 87.5% 6 

4M 90% 7 

5T 94.6% 3 

6H 95.2% 7 

6P 92.4% 9 

OVERALL  93.8% 63 

   to 1L for beating the 

school target again this week. 

  
Every day makes a difference.  

Every minute makes a 
difference. 

Our whole school attendance 

target is 96% for all pupils. 

  

The theme of science week this year is 

TIME. 

We will be learning all about 
how we measure time, the 

history of time and carrying out 
our own time experiments. 

 

 

 

Quick quiz… 

1. What does GMT stand for? 

2. How many time zones are there? 

3. What is a time zone? 

Remember 
to bring 
your book 
token. 



 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Brain nibbles…….  

Take time to visit your  

Numbots or  

Times Tables  
Rockstars  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

See how many points you can get on 

the ‘Beat the Street’ game.  EVERY 

point counts  

 

Puzzle time   

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
GRANNY   PADDINGTON MOG 
SPOT    ZOG   PETER PAN 
HARRY   THOMAS  HANDA 
GRUFFALO   NEMO  ASLAN 
ELMER  MATILDA  POOH 

Continued issues with Parking before and 

after school…  
We are continuing to work with the local authority to improve parking around the school at the 

start and end of each day to ensure that pupils are safe.  

I would like to remind you that you DO NOT PARK:  

 

• on double yellow lines  

• on zig zag lines  

• on the pavement 

• on a corner. 

 

 

There are a minority of parents who still refuse to follow guidelines making the area directly 

outside our school dangerous. 

 Please think about the safety of our pupils when you park your car and allow more time to park 

further away, where the roads are wider and have more space.  

Please be considerate to the community in which our school is located. 

 
You could visit the  
‘home of time’ at  
Greenwich Observatory  
that you heard about  
in the assembly this morning.  
How many clocks do you see? 
 

Can you 
find these 
book 
characters?  



  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please contact 

Debbie for 

more 

information on 

the Easter 

holiday 

playcentre. 

 

0207 386 6834 

 

debbie@sirjohnlillie.lbhf.sch.uk 

Happy International         

Women’s Day 

Here’s a good book for you 

to read about Great 

Women who changed the 

world.  


